
 
 
 
 
  
   

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The Advocacy Institute Is Pleased to Present 
 

 
THE NEW JERSEY MOTOR VEHICLE COMMISSON: 
EVERYTHING YOU ALWAYS WANTED TO KNOW                                            

ABOUT NEW JERSEY’S BEST KNOWN STATE AGENCY 
 
 

July 16, 2021 
11:00 a.m. – 12:15 p.m. 

 
 

WEBINAR 
 
 

Program Summary 
 

For most people who live in New Jersey, the New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission (MVC) is 
the most widely known State agency. This program will cover the history and background of the 
MVC, the areas that the MVC regulates, and licensing and registrations, including an overview of 
Operation Facial Scrub.  The presenters will also address recent developments at the MVC, 
including transactions that have moved online (pre- and post-pandemic), REAL ID, status neutral 
licensing, and transportation network companies.  
 
 

Eligibility 
 

This program is open to attorneys in the Department of Law and Public Safety and county 
prosecutors’ offices.  Registrants will receive the course materials prior to the program date. 
 

 
Faculty 

 
DAG Amy Chung is an Assistant Section Chief of the Transportation, Construction & 
Condemnation (TCC) Section of the Division of Law and represents the New Jersey Department 
of Transportation and the New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission.  Previously, she was an 
Assistant Section Chief of the Treasury-Finance & Benefits Section, where she handled complex 
pensions and health benefits matters; she also was a line deputy in the TCC Section.  DAG Chung 
has briefed and argued more than 30 appeals in federal and State courts, including five in the 



Supreme Court of New Jersey.  She clerked for the Honorable Karen Nelson Moore of the U.S. 
Court of Appeals for the Sixth Circuit and graduated from Harvard Law School and Harvard-
Radcliffe Colleges. 
 
DAG Jennifer Jaremback serves in the Division of Law’s Transportation, Construction & 
Condemnation (TCC) Section, where she primarily represents the New Jersey Motor Vehicle 
Commission (MVC).  She advises the MVC on a variety of matters that impact its statutory and 
regulatory authority, and reviews regulations and agreements.  She has also briefed and argued a 
number of cases before the Superior Court, Appellate Division, and litigates matters in the New 
Jersey Office of Administrative Law and the Superior Court.  Before joining the TCC Section, 
DAG Jaremback served in the Division of Law’s DCF Practice Group, where she litigated child 
abuse and neglect matters.  DAG Jaremback clerked in Mercer County Superior Court for the 
Honorable Maria M. Sypek, P.J.Cr.  She graduated magna cum laude from The College of New 
Jersey, and received her J.D. from Rutgers University School of Law. 

 
 

CLE Credit 
 

NJ CLE Credit:  This program has been approved by the Board on Continuing Legal Education 
of the Supreme Court of New Jersey for 1.5 hours of Alternative Verifiable Learning Format 
(AVF) total CLE credit. Of these, 0.0 qualify as hours of credit for ethics/professionalism.   
 

 
Registration 

 
Those who are eligible to apply should use the Zoom Webinar registration link in the Program 
Announcement email.  Students who are registered will receive a confirmation email with a link 
to access the program.   
 
Students must download Zoom before the webinar in order for the AGAI to record polling 
responses that are required for attendance verification and CLE credit.   
 
 
 
The AGAI will be unable to verify attendance or grant CLE credit to students who have not 
downloaded Zoom before the webinar.     

 


